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Curriculum PE.  

We've had a busy half term in PE. All our classes 

have shown a great attitude to lessons and really 

enjoyed the new ‘’Star performer’ certificates. These 

are awarded to children each lesson that have 

made ‘excellent progress’ and tried their best! 

 The children in year 4, 5 and 6 have started 

the ‘Golden Mile’ challenge. This is where the chil-

dren complete a distance regularly and try to beat 

their own time. We hope to develop this across the 

school in the coming months. 

 Year 3 have started swimming and have 

show great perseverance and resilience this new 

challenge. They look forward to continue their 

swimming after half term. 

Have a great half term we look forward to seeing you after half term.  

Mrs Clarke, Miss Stubbs, Mr Luya and Mr Suleyman  

 

Welcome to our first PE Newsletter at 

Newton Leys. We wanted to share with 

you some of the amazing PE and sport  

that has been happening this half term.  

 

NEWTON LEYS ARE CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONS! 

Year 3 and 4 Girls Football Festival 

 
On Saturday 16th October Newton Leys took 19 children to com-

pete on the Lower schools cross country event. It was a fan-

tastic morning and we were incredibly proud of all the chil-

dren. The junior boys team had a fantastic result and were 

crowned WINNERS!. Bruno, Nathan and Alfie have all been se-

lected to compete at the National competition. Well done every-

one. 

PE After Half Term .. 

Please make sure you have warm clothes ready 

to go outside in the coming months 

Nursery / Reception : Gymnastics            

Year 1 and 2:Multi-skills and invasion games. 

Year 3: Swimming and Basketball                

Year 4, 5 and 6 Netball and basketball  

 

 


